## **Calling All Caregiving Families**

Researchers at Scripps Gerontology Center at Miami University are testing a **family communication and care coordination resource** for caregiving families.

We are looking for families across the U.S. to participate in the project.

Each participating family member can receive \$50.00

## What's involved?

Your family will be provided with resources to help you hold a family meeting. At the beginning of the project and six months later, each family member will complete an online survey. Some families will also be asked to participate in a telephone interview.



## Your family is eligible if:

- 1. You have one family member (60+) who needs help with daily living tasks.
- 2. The family member who needs help does not have a diagnosis of dementia.
- 3. The family member who needs help is living in the community (that is, not in a nursing home).
- 4. You have at least three family members (18+) willing to participate in the study (including the family member who needs help). Participating family members may live at a distance from the person who needs help.

For more information, contact
Abby Helsinger, Project Manager
Email: ofow@MiamiOH.edu | Telephone: 513-529-3880

